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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Infant Nativity —Thursday 12th December at 2 pm  

Next Thursday, 12th December at 2pm Acorns, Oak, Ash and Willow will present their nativity show, “It’s a Baby!” Parents and 
carers are all welcome to attend the performance in our school hall. As Willow class are the main actors, the parents and carers of 

Year 2 children will have reserved seats at the front of the hall but everyone is welcome to attend. It is sure to be popular so arrive 
from 1:45pm. You are in for a real treat. 

Carols By Candlelight — Thursday 12th December at 6pm 

At 6pm, our older children (Cedar, Sycamore, chestnut and Beech classes) will tell the Christmas story at St Benet’s Church, 
Ospringe Road, NW5 2JB. Although led by our older children, all families are welcome to attend and many families bring grand-

parents or other relatives to this event. All families, whatever your tradition, are welcome. The service will begin at 6pm and usu-
ally lasts around an hour. There will be some classic carols and some new tunes for everyone to join in with! 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will be after school this coming Friday, 6th December. Please come along to support our school. This year the 
raffle is online and you can buy tickets by using the QR code or by following the link sent by your class reps. It will be very fes-

tive, with a performance from our school choir, a grotto with Santa and lots more. Please consider donating some time to help or-
ganise or to clear up at the end of the fair.  

Christmas Lunch 

Our whole school Christmas meal will be on Tuesday 17th December. Nikki and her team will be preparing a delicious festive 
lunch for us all to enjoy. All adults and children eat this special meal together in our school — look out on Instagram / our school 
website for photos.    
 
Wider Opportunities in Music Concert / Christmas Singalong 
 
On Friday 20th December, at 9:45am we will be holding our annual concert with performances by: Choir, Rock Band, instrumen-
tal groups in Years 4 and 5 and a staff carol! As usual, parents and carers are welcome to join in, particularly with “The 12 Days of 
Christmas”. It will be great fun and everyone is welcome to attend.  
 
Camden Teach Meet 
This Thursday our teachers will be attending the annual Teach Meet training at Fitzjohn’s School in Hampstead. Can you please 
help us by collecting your children promptly on Thursday so we can get to Hampstead for the 4pm start.  
Your help is much appreciated.  
 
Coffee Morning — Tuesday 10th December at 9am in the Staffroom 
I will be explaining our whole school approach to Growth Mindset in this session. Any parents are welcome to attend.  
 
Punctuality 
I know this term is very long and the dark mornings can be hard to deal with but there are increasingly families coming in to 
school after 9am. Please make every effort to be here by 9am at the latest. Children coming into class late is embarrassing for 
them and very disruptive both to your children’s learning and to the learning of others.  
 
Please remember we do have a Breakfast Club and children can attend from 8am if that helps working or other parents.  
 
Thanks for your support.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 



 
 


